
Ashland Fourth of July Committee 
Minutes for meeting Wednesday, November 17th, 2021 @ 6:30 in Person at the Ashland Booster Club 
In attendance: Kendall Hughes, David Ruell, Deb Perdue, Charlie Bozzello, Tim Alexander, 
Katrina Randlett, Fran Wendelboe, Ernie Madden, Ann Barney,  
 
 
6:38—Call to order 
 Minutes – October minutes were reviewed, David asked who the Grand Marshall and Mary Ruell award 
recipients were since he was not at the meeting and the names are not identified in the minutes.  
Charlie made a motion approve the minutes, 2nd  by Ernie – 6 in favor, 3 abstain.  
Logo- Kb passed out suggestions for logo ideas, no other visual ideas were present, a few ideas were 
discussed.  We will finalize at our next meeting.   
Vendor Contracts – The 2020 contracts were presented – the line about weather was discussed and 
changed, as well as updating town Administrator to Town Manager, and the dates changed to 2021.  
These will be updated and then sent to the town for approval.   
Treasury Report-.  All debits have been taken out of the account.  The final deposit has been made.  The 
current balance in the account is $32,646.58  
Budget  The budget was presented in the final form – this included adding in the porta potty expense as 
well as the expense to purchase bracelets for 2022.  Katrina will send a copy to Deb to forward to the 
town with the annual report statement.  Fran made a motion to accept the treasury report and 2022 
budget, 2nd by David, All in favor.   
Business Addresses – The list of businesses that we send our advertisement letter was reviewed, several 
businesses were added to the list.   
Other business – Deb and Kendall spoke with Kelly Avery from the school, she said they were going to 
work on a schoolwide project which may led itself to having students who wanted to volunteer and 
present certain historical topics during the 4th of July.   
The Ashland Reenactors would like to be part of the 2022 parade.  Fran also suggested contacting the 
wicked witches of Belmont to be in the parade.    
Katrina brought up a ping pong idea which was shown in the Ashland TV show recently and a brief 
discussion was had about the possibility of redoing that in some way.   
Fireworks contract- Kendall will present to selectman and submit check request as soon as we get the 
contract from Atlas.   
 
Next month we will be deciding on the 2022 logo – please bring any ideas you may have.   
The next meeting 1/26/21 


